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Safeguarding is Everyone’s Business Campaign 

The KSCP have targeted delivery companies and community groups to ensure safeguarding concerns 

are reported. If you would like these campaign materials for your organisation contact the KSCP Unit 
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Evaluation of Youth Service in Kirklees 
Informing service delivery for LGBT youth through research and evaluation of yOUTh project 

Coronavirus: children returning to school in England 
Source: Department for Education Date: 20 May 2020 

The Department for Education (DfE) has published updated information and guidance for 

England in preparation for more children returning to school. Updates include: additional 

safeguarding guidance around updating child protection policies, designated safeguarding lead 

arrangements, protecting vulnerable children and mental health; guidance on preventing and 

controlling infection; and advice for parents about children returning to school and those 

remaining at home. Read the guidance: Coronavirus (COVID-19): safeguarding in schools, 

colleges and other providers 

Safe working in education, childcare and children’s social care 

Read the advice for parents: Opening schools and educational settings to more pupils from 1 
June: guidance for parents and carers 
Supporting your children's education during coronavirus (COVID-19)  

Police and Crime Commissioner—Coronavius Update Bulletin 
https://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/opcc-coronavirus-update-bulletin  

Safeguarding Week is coming! 22-26th June 2020. 
#KirkleesSafeguardingWeek is a collaborative week of events brought to you by Kirklees 
Safeguarding Children Partnership (KSCP), Safer Kirklees and Kirklees Safeguarding Adults 
Board (KSAB). 

Due to Coronavirus the week will be virtual where we will be sharing key messages on 
safeguarding topics such as Domestic Violence, Online Safety, Missing Children, Modern 
Slavery and others. Please get in touch if you have messages or materials to share! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KSCP Assurance 

This Assurance document outlines the Kirklees Safeguarding Children Partnerships approach to 
ensuring that children and young people are safeguarded during the COVID-19 pandemic, that 
the most vulnerable are protected and safeguarding issues are identified. 

Click here to access the page. 

https://www.shu.ac.uk/about-us/academic-departments/institute-of-education/research/projects/evaluation-of-youth-project-in-kirklees
http://email.nspcc.org.uk/c/17qkMHEx0asfmg7vWb4S7rf6ek
http://email.nspcc.org.uk/c/17qkMHEx0asfmg7vWb4S7rf6ek
http://email.nspcc.org.uk/c/17qkNpxjNUv3QTTI2GmbYpZRdT
http://email.nspcc.org.uk/c/17qkO7q6BExSlxFU9bDvPoKCds
http://email.nspcc.org.uk/c/17qkO7q6BExSlxFU9bDvPoKCds
http://email.nspcc.org.uk/c/17qkOPiTpoAGQbs6fGUPGnvnd1
https://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/opcc-coronavirus-update-bulletin
https://www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk/home/coronavirus-covid-19/covid-19-information-for-practitioners/
https://www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk/home/coronavirus-covid-19/covid-19-information-for-practitioners/

